
From: Fred Winegust [mailto:winegust@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 7:45 AM 

To: Raynor, Christopher 

Cc: gino.rosati@vaughan.ca; keep.york.moving@gmail.com 

Subject: Request to make a 5 minute deputation to York Region Council 

 

Hello Christopher 
 
This is a request to make a deputation at the York Region Council Meeting of December 13, 2018. 
 
Fred Winegust - On behalf of Keep York Moving 
 
This is with respect to 1 item on the Agenda 

 December 13, 2018 - Regional Council Meeting  -Communication Item F1 -  
This City of Vaughan communication deals with a York Region Council resolution made at the Council 
Meeting of September 20, 2018, and the City of Vaughan's support resolution, from the Vaughan City 
Council meeting of September 27, 2018 
 
A letter sent by York Region Chair Emmerson on December 4, 2018 to Ministry of Transportation 
Minster Jeff Yurek, was missing the point raised by both Councillor Rosati on September 20, 2018 and 
more clearly spelled out in the City of Vaughan resolution of September 27, 2018. 
 
On November 13, 2018 - Keep York Moving, a York Region citizen's based group, which is replacing the 
South Central York Region - Congestion Relief Committee, sent a letter to Minister Yurek, on specific 
short term, low-cost, public transit solutions, the Provincial Government should consider as it develops 
its new Public Transit Policy. 
 
On December 5, Keep York Moving met with York Region MPP's and/or their Executive/Legislative 
Assistants from 8 out of 10 York Region Provincial ridings to give them background to the November 13, 
2018 letter, support Chairman Emmerson's letter of December 4, 2018 and make sure that a message of 
restoring 1 fare, direct bus service to York University was clearly communicated, with rationale 
 
My request is a resolution to for York Region Council is to;  

 clarify their direction to staff,  
 update the letter to Minster Yurek 
 clearly communicate the principle that the opening of the new subway should not add more 

time,  more cost and more danger to commuters, Students, Faculty and Staff who used bus 
routes which serviced the York University Campus directly prior to September 2, 2018.. 

 direct staff to restore YRT Bus Service to campus by January 5, 2019 
 
Please let me know if a deputation of this type would be appropriate. 
 
I am attaching some documents as reference 
 
Thank You 
 
--  
Fred Winegust 
56 Tangreen Circle 
Thornhill, Ontario L4J 5E2 
Cell: 416-801-4039 
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